
From: Becky Perez [mailto:bperez@seamardivers.com]  

Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 5:14 PM 

To: David Hawthorne <dhawthorne@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 

Subject: Re: please clarify 

 

Hi David, 
I apologize for not responding sooner but I've been on the road all day. The correct amount should be 

$6,861.45 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Becky Perez  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Dec 3, 2015, at 3:18 PM, David Hawthorne <dhawthorne@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote: 

Becky ,please clarify the per inspection  bid amount it shows incorrect against the unit cost 149 rigs x$ 

46.05 per unit, please let me know asap 

  

David Hawthorne 
City Marina Manager 
City Marina at Garrison Bight 
1801 N Roosevelt Blvd 
Key West, Fla 33040 
305-809-3982 
  

 


